
 

 

Seat Belts Save Lives.   

Buckle Up Everyone 

Every Time! 

B 
eginning Sunday night, Aug. 20, the Ocean Avenue 

Bridge will undergo a full nighttime closure for bridge 

painting operations for three (3) consecutive nights. In 

order to complete painting operations, the bridge must be open 

and locked in the upright position. 
 

 The bridge will close at 9 p.m. and open at 5 a.m., 

Sunday night, Aug. 20, Monday night, Aug. 21, and Tuesday 

night, Aug. 22. Motorists may detour via US 1 or State Road 

A1A to Woolbright Road during the bridge closures.  
 

 Please note: In the case of inclement weather, the 

painting operations will be performed the following nights, as 

needed, until painting is completed.  

PROJECT CONTACTS 
 

Meredith Cruz 

Community Outreach Specialist 

561-641-6440 

mcruz@corradino.com 

 

Jason Trujillo                

Senior Project Engineer 

954-592-4489 

jason.trujillo@rsandh.com  

 

This bridge painting 

project began Monday, Apr. 

24, 2017 and is expected to 

be completed in fall 2017, 

weather permitting. The 

painting cost is $1 million. 

Work is being performed by 

Seminole Equipment, Inc., 

with RS&H, Inc. overseeing 

the project.  

 

Please visit 

www.d4fdot.com              

for more            

information on FDOT           

construction projects in                     

Palm Beach County. 

Ocean Avenue Bridge Painting Project  

Between the Town of Ocean Ridge and the City of Boynton Beach 

FM#: 431106-1-52-01 
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